
Monday. August 8, 2022

Scam Alert
Please be aware of messages going around, similar
to the image below, from what appears to be local
Fire Departments soliciting t-shirt sales. 

The local Fire Departments DO NOT solicit like
this, nor are they affiliated with the organization
behind these messages. 

This is an ongoing issue impacting many Fire
Departments. Do not click the links.
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